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ADMINISTRATION OFFICE
PO Box 101 Nungarin WA 6490
Phone: (08) 9046 5091

Email: wheatbeltfamily@wn.com.au

FAMILY COUNSELLOR
PO Box 101 Nungarin WA 6490
Phone: (08) 9046 5091

Mobile: 0488 465 081
Email: wheatbeltfamily@wn.com.au

SERVING THE SHIRES OF:
Bruce Rock
Dowerin
Kellerberrin
Koorda
Merredin
Mount Marshall
Mukinbudin
Narembeen
Nungarin
Trayning
Westonia
Wyalkatchem
Yilgarn

Wheatbelt Agcare

Community Support Services Inc.

CEO

Shire of Nungarin
PO Box 8
Nungarin WA 6490

Dear Leonard
Re: Family Counsellor Vehicle

Further to our discussion regarding the current vehicle (2016 Holden
Captiva) leased by Wheatbelt Agcare from the Shire for the use of our
Family Counsellor, Kaye Bell, the matter was discussed at the Wheatbelt
Agcare Committee meeting on Tuesday 22" June.

The Committee decided we do not require a new vehicle for 2021/22

and our first choice, if possible, would be to purchase the current vehicle
from the Shire.

If we are unable to purchase the vehicle from the Shire, we would be

willing to continue leasing the vehicle at the existing monthly lease of
$570 plus GST.

Please advise of your decision either way.

Yours sincerely

Kerry Dayman

Finance Administration Officer
Wheatbelt Agcare

24% June 2021
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